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Dear Customer,  

ON Semiconductor acquired Fairchild Semiconductor in September 2016. Integration of the 

business will be completed on Monday, October 30, 2017.  At that time, Fairchild 

Semiconductor order fulfillment processes and systems will be replaced by existing ON 

Semiconductor practices and procedures. The changes to be implemented will directly impact 

continuing business operations and relationships with all Direct and Channel Partners for 

Fairchild Semiconductor. 

 

ON Semiconductor’s customer-facing teams – including our sales force, quality service staff, 

customer service representatives, distribution channel teams, and supply chain managers – will 

work closely with you to ensure a smooth transition; providing timely answers to any questions 

as well as supporting continued uninterrupted product delivery.  

 

For your convenience, details regarding the changes to specific business processes and systems 

can be found online at http://www.onsemi.com/fairchild. 

The changes we are specifically asking you to prepare for include alterations to the following 

processes:  

 

Invoicing and Remittance  

Shipping: Packaging & Labeling  

Purchase Orders/Vendor Code  

Returns: for Credit/Replacement and Failure Analysis  

 

Current customers and distributors of Fairchild Semiconductor products can expect to be 

contacted by their Sales Account Manager or Customer Service Representative to finalize this 

business transition. If you have any questions, please contact your local sales office or email 

Fairchild_questions@onsemi.com 

 

http://www.onsemi.com/fairchild

